
Dear Booker T. Washington Families, 

 My name is John Harris and I am our PTA President here at BTW. I hope that you had 

the chance to relax and recharge this summer and are as excited to start this school year as I am. 

As the PTA President, I would like to welcome everyone to join in on the fun and exciting 

activities we have planned this year. I encourage you to take a look at the schools calendar, 

which contains important school holidays and activities you won’t want to miss. 

 I encourage you to come out to the 1st PTA membership meeting, it is a great way to 

connect with other parents, teachers and friends. This is also when you have the opportunity to 

learn about the year’s events, sign up to volunteer for many of the events that we put on at BTW. 

We have: 

School dances 

Kayak trips 

Teacher luncheons 

8th grade dance 

Concessions at the track meets 

 Just to name a few. And we could not do it without the support of our amazing parents. We will 

be having info of all events on the PTA section of the schools website, as well with the schools 

Facebook page. I would like to personally thank those of you that have already signed up to work 

on a committee…you rock! We do have some positions on our PTA board that need to be filled. 

If you are interested please contact me at btwashingtonpta@gmail.com  

Thank you for your support, and I look forward to seeing you all throughout this school year. 

 

John Harris 

PTA President 

Booker T. Washington Middle School 
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